
Kernan Creek Ranch HOA Board of Directors Meeting Minutes
August 8, 2021

Attendees: Chris Barns, Kathleen Stachowski, Allison Dixon, Gregg and Elise Esenwein, Leila Hanson, Jon Callender, 
Leslie Hayes, Rene Harmon, Chris Becker, Janice and Jim Reich, Nancy & Bob Marion

Call to Order
A Board of Directors meeting of the Kernan Creek Ranch Homeowners’ Association (HOA) was called to 
order at 5:45 at the home of Leila Hanson and Jon Callender on August 8, 2021.  The purpose of this 
meeting was to elect Board officers.

The Board proposed a slate of officers for a 1 or 2-year term, expiring in 2022 or 2023.
President:  Doug McGuire
Treasurer:  Gregg Esenwein
Secretary:  Nancy Marion
At-Large:  Leila Hanson
At-Large:  Chris Becker
The slate was unanimously approved.  

Nancy will update the KCRHOA website  (kcrhoa.org) to include the minutes from this meeting and the 
new BOD and officers (Action:  Nancy)


